
 

City of Tamarac 
Interoffice Memorandum 
Public Services Department 

 
 

To: Michael C. Cernech, City Manager 

Thru: Jack Strain, Public Services Director 

From: Troy Gies, Budget and Contracts Manager 

Date: June 16, 2020 

Re: Temp. Reso. # 13455 – Approve FDOT Construction Agreement for the 
Installation of Emergency Traffic Signal System at Fire Station 36 – City 
Commission Meeting of July 8, 2020 
 

 
Recommendation: 
 
I recommend that the City Commission approve a Resolution approving the Construction 
Agreement (“Agreement”) between Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) and the City 
of Tamarac, for the installation of an Emergency Traffic Signal System at Fire Station 36; and 
authorizing the appropriate City Officials to execute said Agreement; and that this item be placed 
on the July 8, 2020 Commission Agenda. 
 
Issue: 
 
FDOT requires the City of Tamarac to enter into a Construction Agreement for the Emergency 
Traffic Signal to be installed within the State Right-of-Way at Fire Station 36.  

 
Background: 
 
The City of Tamarac has proposed the installation of an Emergency Traffic Signal within the 
right-of-way of North University Drive and NW 72nd Street.  As the proposed Emergency Traffic 
Signal will be located, at least partially, within the State Right-of-Way, Florida Department of 
Transportation requires the City to execute a Construction Agreement.   
 
The Construction Agreement is required for the Emergency Vehicle System to be installed and 
is critical for the timely completion of the project.   
 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
 
There is no fiscal impact to the City.   


